

Blaenavon Heritage Voluntary Controlled Primary School

Middle Coed Cae Road, Blaenavon. Torfaen NP4 9AW Tel. No: 01495 766500/766501

Headteacher: Mrs.D.Woodward, MA, B Ed (Hons), NPQH

 $E\text{-}Mail\ Address:\ bhvcprimaryhead} @torfaen.gov.uk$

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs.J.Howells, B Ed (Hons)

E-mail Address:hillsidenurseryhead@torfaen.gov.uk

Please visit our website: www.bhvcprimary.co.uk

15th September 2017

TO: PARENTS/CARERS OF PUPILS IN YEAR 3

Dear Parents/Carers Annwyl Rhieni

We have been lucky enough to organise trips for each year group to visit Newport Wetlands. Trips are funded by RSPB but we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of the bus.

Year 3 classes will be attending on Wednesday, 4th October. We will be leaving school after registration and returning by the end of the school day. Pupils will be exploring the Wetlands, looking at habitats and creatures who live there.

Please could you provide your child with a healthy packed lunch and a drink. Pupils should wear school uniform but, as we will be outside all day, please could you make sure your child is dressed appropriately with suitable footwear and coats.

If you wish your child to attend, please complete the form below and return to school by Wednesday next, $20^{\rm th}$ September.

Yours sincerely

Mr A Cornes / Mrs S James / Mrs A Coombs YEAR 3 CLASS TEACHERS		
	XYEAR 3 TRIP TO NEWPORT WETLANDS – Wednesday, 4 th October	
1	I give permission for my child from class to attend the above trip and to travel by bus to Newport wetlands. □	
2	I will provide packed lunch and a drink. □	
3	My child is in receipt of free school meals and would like a sandwich of: Ham □ Cheese □ Tuna □	
4	I have made an online voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards transport costs. □	
5	My receipt number is:	
Signed: Dated:		
	PARENT/CARER	
	Please return completed forms to the school office by Wednesday next, 20th September.	















